[bookmark: _GoBack]"The resignation of Administrator Johnson is a step in the right direction.  The agency’s actions are inexcusable.  Taxpayers’ dollars should be spent responsibly and those responsible for any misuse should be held accountable.  However, it should be noted that it was not the location that caused the misuse of taxpayer funds.  The convention services our state offers are the best in the world and no town or city in Nevada should be singled out due to poor judgment by the GSA," said Sen. Heller.
